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Georgetown Divide Public Utility District
6425 Main St.
P.O. Box 4240
Georgetown, CA 95634



THIS NOTICE CONTAINS INSTRUCTIONS FOR YOU TO OBTAIN IMPORTANT 
INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER.  TRANSLATE IT, OR SPEAK WITH 

SOMEONE WHO UNDERSTANDS IT.

Este informe constiene información muy importante sobre su agua beber.  Fevor de comunicarse Georgetown 
Divide Public Utility District a 6425 Main St., Georgetown, CA (530) 333-4356 para asistirlo en español.

The Consumer Confidence Report, or CCR, is an annual water quality report that the Safe Drinking Water Act (SDWA) 
requires Georgetown Divide Public Utility District (GDPUD) to provide.  The purpose of the CCR is to raise customers’ 
awareness of the quality of their drinking water, where their drinking water comes from, what it takes to deliver water to 
their homes, and the importance of protecting drinking water sources. In recent years, GDPUD has mailed its customers a 
printed copy of the CCR to comply with the SDWA.  

On February 21, 2013, the California Department of Public Health expanded its interpretation of the SDWA to allow for 
electronic delivery of the CCR.  The electronic delivery method will allow GDPUD to reduce the consumption of paper, 
and minimize potential printing and mailing costs.  

To view your 201 Consumer Confidence Report and to learn more about your drinking water, please visit the District’s
website at www.gd-pud.org or the following URL:

http://www.gd-pud.org/files/04fc96af1/2018+CCR+-+GDPUD.pdf

If you would like a paper copy of the 2018 CCR mailed to your mailing address or would like to speak with someone about 
the report, please contact Water Resources Manager, Adam Brown at (530) 333-4356 ext. 110.


